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Jeff Young,

Chair RWQCB

895 Aerovista Place, Suite 101
San Luis Obispo, CA 93401

I purchased a house in Los Osos and moved here in
1999. I am stretched with payments and am very
worried about possible increases in monthly bills
if the sewer system is built as initiated by the
former CSD board.

I am appalled that the former CSD has, without
sufficient assessments and votes by the affected
citizens, been able to choose an outrageously
expensive sewer system in the middle of town (which
is an inappropriate site).

I also am very disappointed that the state made
funds available to the former CSD board to begin
this misguided project as a vote of mistrust was on
the way and results were not known yet.

I believe such undemocratic and secretive actions
were only possible through unethical actions by
people who have their own agenda and do not care
about Los Osos citizens, the existing water
problems, and the financial implications the
proposed project will bring with it.

When we recalled three (in my estimation - corrupt)
board members and put three new CSD directors in
place we hoped to have a chance for an affordable
and sensible sewer treatment system. I fully
trust the new board. They are people with the right




intentions, and most of all they are honest and
possess integrity. I urge you to give them the
chance they and the citizens of Los Osos deserve.

I also urge you to not be influenced by the
continuing destructive behaviors by people like
Roger Briggs and Sorrell Marks but to support the
other faction of Los Osos citizens and the current
CSD board who want to find affordable and sensible
solutions.
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Please support the Los Osos CSD in their effért to =
right what has gone wrong.

Sincerely,

Marlis R. Daerr

CC: Lisa Schicker




